QUORUM NOTICE
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF VILLAGE BOARD

The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that there may be a possible quorum of the Mukwonago Village Board at the National Night Out event which will be located at Field Park in Mukwonago on August 6, 2019 at 6:00pm. This is not a meeting and no official action will be taken.
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